CLUB NEWS

Cheaha Trail Riders Turn Off-Road Fun Into Charity Support

The Cheaha Trail Riders, an Alabama OHV
association dedicated to promoting the use
of ATVs and off-highway motorcycles, held
a successful Make-A-Wish Foundation Ride
late last year to raise money for the charity.

The group has been holding the event for
six years now and receives sponsorship from
many local businesses. The ride was held at
the Kentucky Off-Highway Vehicle Park in the
Talladega National Forest.

Besides having a great ride, participants
received prizes that were donated by area
businesses.

The event raised more than $1,000 for the
foundation.The Cheaha Trail Riders thanked
John Sweeney of Alabama/Georgia Make-A-
Wish Foundation for attending the event, and
the following for donating prizes: Sylacauga
Marine & ATV, Talladega Cycle Sales, (Top) Riders turned out
Piedmont Outdoor, Bama Power Sports, to support a good cause
ATVA, Polaris, Yamaha, Kawasaki, and Clay jg:nhg‘xeg‘:éﬁ‘f’t::e’")
County Chamber of Commerce.

Georgia/Alabama Make-
A-Wish Foundation.




